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10.23.24 MEETING CANCELED

SOUTHERN ADVISORY COMMITTEE (SAC)

Dear SAC Members and Interested Citizens,

Our next SAC meeting scheduled for Wednesday, October 23 at 6:00pm, has been
canceled, and will be rescheduled for sometime in December.  Please
contact jai.jackson@sfport.com should you have any questions.

EMAIL NOTICE OF ADVISORY GROUP MEETINGS - If you would like to receive e- mail
notification of SAC meetings and agendas, please update your mailing list subscription
here.
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